
 
14 October 2015 
 

LONDONMETRIC PROPERTY PLC 
NOTICE OF HALF YEAR RESULTS 

 
 
LondonMetric Property Plc will announce its half year results for the period ended 30 September 2015 on 
Thursday 26 November 2015. 
 
There will be a presentation for analysts on the morning of the results.  For details of the meeting, please 
contact FTI Consulting.  
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
LondonMetric Property Plc www.londonmetric.com 
Andrew Jones, Chief Executive 
Martin McGann, Finance Director 
Gareth Price, Investor Relations  

+ 44 (0) 20 7484 9000 

  
 
FTI Consulting 

 

Dido Laurimore 
Tom Gough 
Clare Glynn 
 

+44 (0) 20 3727 1000 
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